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 The Bakersfield Police Department is asking for the community’s assistance in identifying and 
locating a subject who is wanted for questioning regarding a suspicious circumstances investigation.  
On 07-09-17, an adult female reported she was in bed alone at her residence in the 2800 block of 
Brookside Drive when she awoke to an unknown male subject in her room.  The subject fled the 
residence after the female awoke.  The subject is described as a: 

Black male, 20-25 years old, big eyes, big lips, short black hair, 
Approximately 5’10” and 130 pounds, 

Wearing jeans, dark grey short sleeve t-shirt with two white stripes on sleeves, and the number 28 on 
the chest. 

The following is a composite image of the subject as described by the victim. 

 
Anyone with information regarding this investigation, or the identity of the subject is asked to call 
Detective Andrew Tipton at (661) 326-3876, or the Bakersfield Police Department at (661)327-7111. 
 
 
 
 

You can now send an anonymous text message to the Bakersfield Police Department. It’s quick and it’s easy.  

Simply enter 274637 into your phone and text BPDCRIMES along with your message. The text is sent to the 

police department and the sender remains completely anonymous. 

Tips can also be anonymously sent through the smartphone “TipSubmit” mobile App or via email at 

https://www.tipsubmit.com.  
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